

100% Attendance	0 Days Missed	Excellent
95% Attendance	9 Days Absence 1 week & 4 days of learning missed	Satisfactory
90% Attendance	19 Days Absence 3 weeks & 4 days of learning missed	Poor
85% Attendance	28 Days Absence 5 weeks & 3 days of learning missed	Very Poor
80% Attendance	38 Days Absence 7 weeks & 3 days of learning missed	Unacceptable
75% Attendance	46 Days Absence  9 weeks & 1 day of learning missed	Unacceptable























**Dear Parents and Carers,** 

We are all very hopeful that this term we will begin to see a reduction in pupil absences due to Covid. (guidance is now that any children testing positive for Covid should be absent from school for 3 days and only remain absent after that time if they remain unwell with a prolonged high temperature). Our children have already missed so much time in school, learning and missing valuable time with friends and experiences, that it is more important than ever that they are in school every day, and on time. With this in mind, please can I remind you of the absence reporting arrangements available to you. Our absence reporting is part of our school safeguarding procedures and it is crucial that you always report your child's absence in advance and via the correct method. Please do not message any staff member via Class Do Jo to report a child's absence. Message may be missed first thing each morning when teachers are preparing lessons and will not be checking Do Jo at this time. All absences must be reported to the school office staff. Absence notifications should be sent to school by either: 1. Study Bugs - the messaging facility on the top bar of the school website, which also has an app that























## you can download to your phone <a href="https://studybugs.com/">https://studybugs.com/</a>

2. A telephone call to the school attendance number 671908 or the school office 671909 and 3. A message sent to the school email stannesrc@sthelens.org.uk
Our school Safeguarding Ambassadors will this week begin carrying out some work across school to support their peers with positive attendance and punctuality habits. Our school Education Welfare Officer is also available in school by appointment to offer any help and advice should it be needed. We look forward to a more stable term with our children in school, learning and having fun.

Thank you for your continued support.

Mrs Crolla.













































## SU XIPI ASSIO/



















